
February 17, 2023 

Dr. Misheck Mwaba, P.Eng. 
President and CEO 
Bow Valley College 
345 6th Avenue SE 
Calgary, Alberta, T2G 4V1 

Dear President Mwaba, 

For the Bow Valley College Faculty Association, I am writing to express my support of efforts to add Bow 
Valley College’s name to the City Hall C-Train Platforms. Bow Valley College is an important community 
entity based in downtown Calgary and a major convenor of students, employees, and industry and 
innovation partners. 

Bow Valley College has been a major downtown anchor since 1965, and its future is inextricably linked 
to the downtown. Renaming the City Hall C-Train platforms to additionally recognize Bow Valley College 
provides a stronger identification and awareness of the college’s presence in the east side of downtown, 
improves wayfinding, and recognizes that both platforms provide direct access to the College. 

The Bow Valley College Faculty Association encourages Calgary City Council and administration to give 
this renaming proposal full consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Penny Marcotte 
President 
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